Mobil Producing Texas & New Mexico Inc.

P.O. BOX 633
February 26, 1986 MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702

State of New Mexico

" Energy and Mineral Department
0il Conservation Division
P.G. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501
Attention: David Catanach

RE: ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER PC-370

Dear Mr. Catanach:

Attached is the cancellation letter dated February 13, 1986 that was
sent by your office.

Please note that the Order Number in the first paragraph is incorrect.
It should read PC-370 instead of PC-670.

Please send a revised letter showing the correct order number.
Your cooperation is appreciated.

Yours truly,

A.A. Fritz a/

AAF /km
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